
 
WGHA Complaint Process for parents for matters relating to hockey:  

 

 

Sometimes parents have hockey-related concerns that need to be addressed.   
We ask that parents follow the steps below when they have concerns of a serious nature.  It is important 

to note that if your team by some uncontrollable factor is without a Parent Representative / Parent 
Liaison, or if the Parent Liaison is the problem, then your Division Director (Local League or 

Representative) should be contacted after the 24 hour wait period.
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WAIT 24 HOURS

Discuss the concern 
with your child 

(player) and persue 
only if your child 

feels it is a concern 
worth addressing

Contact the Parent 
Liasion for your 

team to discuss the 
concern.  If 

necessary the 
Parent Liaison will 
arrange a meeting 

with Coaching staff; 
hopefully the 
matter can be 

resolved

If unresolved, 
Parent Liaison will 
arrange a meeting 

with Coaching staff, 
Parent Liaison and 
Division Director; 

hopefully the 
matter can be 

resolved

If unresolved, 
Divison Director 

will bring the 
matter to the 

attention of the 
WGHA Executive 

who will then 
address and help 

resolve


